

Roger Walkinton **Deputy Director of Fundraising** & Secretary to the Friends

Air Commodore Paul Nash OBE Clerk The Worshipful Company of Plumbers Wax Chandlers' Hall 6 Gresham Street London EC2V 7AD

23 September 2015

Dear Paul

Thank you so much for your letter of 21 September enclosing the company's latest donation of £1,000 to the Cathedral Foundation to help the cathedral fund a chorister. As you will have heard, they are musically already on fine form considering that it is the beginning of their academic year. We shall as always recognize the Plumbers' kind support in the 2016 United Guilds service booklet, on the liveries page of our website and by inviting the Master and you to our event next September at which the boys will give a recital after evensong. With our renewed thanks and best wishes.

Yours Nage

Tel. +44 (0)20 7246 8333

rwalkinton@stpaulscathedral.org.uk Email.

Web. www.stpauls.co.uk

The Chapter House, St Paul's Churchyard, London, EC4M 8AD